
 

 

 

 

Golden Pass Pipeline LLC (GPPL) wishes to inform its customers and is hereby 

providing notice that it will be upgrading meters at the following points and will not be 

able to accept nominations.  GPPL will post updates if there are any changes to the 

schedule: 

 

Location     Meter    Dates 

 

Tennessee Gas    805475  7/19/2021 – 9/25/2021 

Texas Eastern    805462  7/19/2021 – 9/25/2021 

 

 

Customers should monitor GPPL’s Informational Postings website for updates to this 

notice. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Kathy Medrano at 832-317-9255. 

 

 


